
 

 
 

 
 

 

Michael D’Amore will be providing entertainment 

for a fun dance party.  

 

Party limited to 80 people so that there will be room for 

dancing. 

 

 

If you are unable to attend this party, fear not, for he will be 

here again in February since he is so popular. 

 

 

The first 80 people submitting their checks can attend the 

January Party. If you are not one of the first 80 people to get 

your check in, you will be the first to reserve your seat for the 

February party.  

 

Should be a great evening! 

 

Thursday, January 17
th

 

 

7 – 10 pm 
 

$10 per person 
 

**No sign up, your check 

 is your reservation. ** 

 
 


